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Martin C Cisowski, CPA 
G4387 S Saginaw St,  

Suite 125 

Burton, MI 48529  
Ph:    810.625.8737 * Fax:  202.800.0027 

December 28, 2018 
 
 

Disclaimer Statement 
 

Knollwood Memorial Park Cemetery 
2016 Annual Reports 

 
The accompanying accounts of Knollwood Memorial Park Cemetery. have not been           
audited by us and accordingly we do not express an opinion on them.  
 
The 2016 schedules were prepared in-house by Andrew Jordan, CPA and authorized            
for publication by James R. Roll, Esquire at the request of Cathedral St. Augustine’s,              
and for the purposes of compliance with the Michigan Cemetery Annual Report            
requirements by the Michigan Cemetery Commission consistent with applicable         
statutes.  
 
Our examination of the account schedules of Knollwood Memorial Park Cemetery does            
not provide a legal determination.  
 
We accept no responsibility towards any other persons preparation of financial           
statements, schedules nor statement of cash flows.  
 
Substantially all disclosures required by accounting principles generally accepted in the           
United States are not included. 

Martin C Cisowski 
Martin C Cisowski, CPA 
 


